
 

 

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

2021 Legislative Session 

 

Reference 

No.: 
CR-066-2021  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 06/17/2021  

Action: FAV  

 

REPORT: Favorable 10-0: Council Members Hawkins, Davis, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, 

Ivey, Streeter, Taveras, and Turner. Absent: Anderson-Walker 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on June 17, 2021, to 

consider CR-066-2021. As proposed, CR-066-2021 will set the FY 22 rate for the Public Safety 

Surcharge. 

 

The new rate is based on the Consumer Price Index for All Urban Consumers (CPI-U) from April 2020 

to April 2021. This is a 4.2% increase. Based upon this increase, the Public Safety surcharge for FY 22 

shall increase by $111 to $2,749 for the developed tier and $332 to $8,241 for all other areas. 

 

The Policy Group finds that adoption of CR-066-2021 will have no adverse fiscal impact on the County. 

 

The Office of Law reports CR-066-2021 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to its 

adoption. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole voted  

CR-066-2021 out favorable, 10-0. 

 


